COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 3

ey et Tephon: ROV 9165
Enclosure. 30th September, 1960,
m(s)
Dear Sirs,

Motorship "LIZZIE AND ANN TE"

With reference to your report No. 21914, I
enclose a copy of letter addressed to the Society's
surveyors at Hull and shall be obliged if you will
kindly inform them whether the damage repairs seen
by you may be regarded as sufficient until the
Special Survey is held early in 1961,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clasgification Committee.

The Surveyors, ¥ ©2018

M IDDLESBROUGH .
Lloyd's Register
Foundation




